
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 13:51 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gaming license - 141 Kilburn high road 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

As a resident living close to the property on question I am writing to object to the adult 

gaming license which has been requested for the premise at 141 Kilburn High Road. 

 

When this property was a bookmakers there was a lot of anti-social behaviour, which has 

signifantly reduced since it has been closed.  

 

Secondly we already have many bookmakers and adult gaming shops along Kiburn high 

road.  Another addition adds nothing of social or community value to the area - only more 

petty crime and anti-social behaviour.  

 

It seems irresponsible of the council to allow so many of these businesses to open and operate 

in such a condense area.  There are more than enough to satisfy people who visit these places 

already.  

 

Regards,  
 


